
We're Moving!

We, here at Sector Asset Management and associated companies, are excited to announce that we 

are moving premises on the 23rd December.

We, here at Sector Asset Management and associated companies, are excited to announce that we are 
moving premises on the 23rd December.

As our lease at Filipstad Brygge has come to an end, we have found a new "home" at the top of one of 
Oslo's most exciting new buildings in the center of Oslo.
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